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May 29, 2013 
 
 
 
Charles Nosie 
12200 Upper Heather Avenue North 
Hugo  MN 55038 
 
VIA EMAIL:  chuck@cnosieconstruction.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1093 Euclid Street 
 
Dear Mr. Nosie: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 10, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny the appeal and the 
property must be temporarily shored, under permit, prior to re-occupation and a permanent 
repair must be in place by June 10, 2013 to DSI’s satisfaction or enforcement action will be 
taken, which could include the vacation of the building 
 
This matter will be before City Council on Wednesday, June 5, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 
Council Chambers, Third Floor if you wish to contest further. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 William Beumer (email) 
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